
From: Debora Longo
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Comparative Height of Northern Pass Towers
Date: Monday, July 10, 2017 3:38:42 PM

Dear Site Evaluation Committee,

While I may have already commented to you about the Northern pass project, a very powerful image came to my inbox that I feel it is important to share with you and make an additional comment
about.

I cannot imagine the North Country desecrated by a row of these 100+ foot towers marching through the wilderness that is the hallmark of part of our beautiful state. Once in place, we cannot say,
"Oh, I don't like how that looks, we will take them down." So, please do not allow them to be raised to begin with. It is long pass the time to protect what we all love about our state from a company
who only wants passage through at the expense of our environment.

Thank you for considering the implications of a line of these transmission poles marching through New Hampshire destroying FOREVER the beauty of the state.

https://www.facebook.com/ForestSociety/photos/a.205213418491.131866.89695033491/10156035757818492/?
type=3 
Please look at this link to the Society for the Protection of NH Forests to see a very good comparison visual of the impact of these transmission lines.

Thank you for your attention to my comment.

Debora Longo
32 Richardson Street
Rochester, NH 
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